3.5 The Relationship between Local Short-Term Uses of
Man's Environment and The Maintenance And Enhancement
Of Long Term Productivity

The Doyle Drive Project has been planned in conjunction with the Presidio Trust
Management Plan (PTMP) and the National Park Service’s Final General Management
Plan for the Golden Gate National Recreational Area which consider the need for
present and future traffic requirements within the context of present and future
land use development. As such, the local short-term impacts and use of
resources by the proposed action is consistent with the maintenance and
enhancement of long-term productivity for the local area and the Presidio.
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